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Board Members Present 
Rev. Richard Tolliver, Ph.D., Chairman 
Ms. Betsy Hill 
Mr. Jawuan Sutton, Student Trustee 
 
 
Others Present 
Mr. Larry Hollins, President, The Hollins Group 
Dr. Charles Taylor, Vice President, The Hollins Group 
Ms. Altricia Wheeler 
Dr. Erma Brooks Williams 
 
 
 
Dr. Charles Taylor gave an update on the presidential search.  Dr. Taylor stated that out of the 
applicants who have already applied, they have identified some extremely strong candidates.  In 
addition, Dr. Taylor stated that the market feedback on CSU had been very positive and that 
people had good things to say about the institution.  He also commented that the search is going 
well. 
 
Dr. Taylor described the evaluation process for the presidential search advisory committee.  He 
stated that the committee members would be able to come to Dr. Williams’ office to evaluate 
each candidate’s strengths and weaknesses. 


